
 

CEDAR LAKE PROTECTION AND REHABILITATION DISTRICT 

 

Meeting Minutes – May 21, 2016 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:45 A.M. on Saturday May 21, 2016 at the Cedar Creek Inn 

by Chair Don Demulling.   

 

Members present:  Don Demulling, Dan Davison, Helen Johnson, Joe Demulling, Dan Early and 

Warren Wood.  Also present was Cheryl Clemens from Harmony Environmental.  

 

The Board had recently received several requests from residents to have their parcels removed 

from the lake district.  These were from Kurt/Diane Foley, Connie Wilson, Art/Mary Garcia, 

James/Pamela Groth, Norman/Mary Hornbostel, John Trautmiller, Richard Zeier, Brian Cloutier, 

Mathew Steiger, Nathan Boyer and Sharon Gorka.  The purpose of this meeting was to travel to 

each parcel in order to observe and analyze it in comparison to the criteria the board had 

previously approved for such requests. 

 

The Board traveled to each parcel and made their observations.  After completing the 

observations, the Board reconvened at the Cedar Creek Inn for discussion on each parcel and 

how each parcel rated in comparison to the established criteria.  No action was taken. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for May 24, 2016 at 5:30. 

 

Motion to adjourn by Wood, seconded by Joe Demulling.  Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 

12:05 P.M. 

 

Minutes submitted by Dan Davison, Secretary 


